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Dear Applicant 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher at All Saints Catholic College. The post has arisen due 

to the previous Headteacher obtaining a new and different role in education after 5 years of successful 

leadership.  

All Saints is a wonderful community and serves students from diverse backgrounds who deserve the very 

best leadership to help them achieve their potential, and fulfil and direct their spiritual and academic 

ambitions. The college’s vision and values – ‘Be Inspired. Be excellent. Succeed.’ result in happy young people 

who act with love and respect, as modelled by all staff.  We have high expectations of behaviour and 

academic performance. Our happy and hardworking staff are dedicated to providing excellent education and 

pastoral care. The Governors are committed to the Catholic ethos, vision and values and work hard to 

support the SLT to ensure a caring environment for students, staff and families, where excellence can 

flourish.  

All Saints was rated ‘Good with outstanding features’ at the last OFSTED (July 2018) and has achieved much 

to be proud of.  

The Governors are looking to recruit somebody who can continue to raise standards and build on current 

excellent provision, continuing the journey towards ‘Outstanding’, whilst embracing the opportunities and 

challenges offered.    This is an exciting opportunity and All Saints has much to offer a Headteacher who 

understands the value of servant leadership, is committed, resilient, loving and a positive role model for staff 

and students as they continue their academic and spiritual journey.  Governors look forward to receiving 

your application.  

Visits to school are encouraged and warmly welcomed to see the staff and students at work. Please contact 

Gill McFadden on gmcfadden@allsaintscatholiccollege.com, or telephone 0161 338 9754 or 0161 338 2120. 

For an informal talk about the post please contact our Executive Headteacher, John Cornally, on 

jcornally@allsaintscatholiccollege.com 

Yours faithfully 

 

Elaine Summersgill 

Chair of MAT 
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